
Quick Background for the Library Staff

The flyer is from ChaffeeConnect, a project  of the Chaffee County Economic 
Development Corporation (CCEDC).

This project is mapping what we currently have in the county for Internet service, what 
we need in the future and finding solutions to provide affordable, reliable high-speed 
Internet services. 

The survey mentioned on the flyer is due November 18. (Deadline extended!) 

Survey Details

Itʼs important that everyone fill in their address so it can be used to more accurately map 
the regionʼs current service.

Ask patrons to fill it out online, at their home or business.

• NOTE: the survey contains a speed test, so taking the test at the library only 
tests the speed at the library.

• However, paper surveys and envelopes for residents are available at the library for 
those without Internet service, or unable to do the survey at their home.

• Paper surveys for businesses are available through the CCEDC office.

Call us if you need more flyers: CCEDC office at 719.239.2018 or 719.207.0801 (cell)

And THANK YOU for helping us out!


